
Posted on Wednesday, June 10, 2020

Watch the latest update on COVID-19 from Mayor Letham below:

"Good afternoon,

Today is Wednesday, June 10.

The province announced this week that certain regions of Ontario will be allowed

to enter into Stage 2 of reopening Friday June 12 and Kawartha Lakes, under the

guidance of our local health unit, is included in that list.

What this means for our municipality is that we have been given the green light

to allow the re-opening of most businesses and services. However, I want to

stress, this does not mean that effective June 12 at 12:01am, the City is back to

business as usual.

In fact, I suspect that many things will not return back to the normal we were
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